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ri-State EMC Account Services 
Rep Susie Roberson retired from 
Tri-State EMC on June 7, 2024, 

after working at the electric cooperative 
for 22 years.

Roberson began her career with  
Tri-State EMC on June 26, 2002, as a 
cashier. She later moved on to become an 
account services rep, which is where she 
worked for many years.

Roberson has been married to her 
husband, Rusty, for 49 years. They have 
two children, Christina Hood and Katy 
Roberson, and two grandchildren, Will, 
14, and Abby, 9. She is a member of 
Pleasant Hill Baptist Church, where 
she has played the piano for 39 years.

Roberson will forever be 
remembered at Tri-State EMC for 
her dependability, honesty and 
integrity. She has the memory of an 
elephant and never forgets anything! 
She is always the same and treats 
everyone equally.

We will miss you at Tri-State EMC, 
Susie, but we wish you all the best in your 
retirement!
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Susie Roberson Retires From Tri-State EMC

Susie Roberson poses with her family during the retirement celebration.

Susie Roberson (front) poses with fellow  
co-workers (from left): Angela Satterfield, Lisa 
Hood, Charlene Foster, Mitzi Stewart, Kacey Davis, 
Stephanie Campbell and Christy Setser.

Susie Roberson with her dear friend and 
co-worker, Mitzi Stewart.
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ri-State EMC held its 76th Annual Meeting of 
Members September 21, 2024, in the Fannin 
County High School Performing Arts Center.

Attendees enjoyed music by Blue Ridge Grass, as 
well as door prizes and numerous grand prizes.
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Tri-State EMC 
Hosts 76th  

Annual Meeting

Tri-State EMC will be closed Monday,  
November 11, 2024, in observance of Veterans Day. 

Thank you to the women and men in our service territory 
who have served in the U.S. armed forces!

Tri-State EMC will be closed Thursday, 
November 28, and Friday, November 29, 2024,  

for Thanksgiving. We hope you and your loved ones  
enjoy a safe and happy holiday!

Tri-State EMC Directors Daniel McNabb (District 1) 
and Bill Joe Postell (District 5) were reelected for new, 
three-year terms.

Thank you to everyone who attended!


